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PROVINCE NEWS 

 

    

 

  

¶ Br. Patrick, Br. Tom, and Br. Al attended 
the dedication of Monastery Hall, the new 
science wing at Marist High School in 
Chicago, last weekend. Cardinal Cupich 
also was present for the event.  

 

¶ Br. Dan is attended the Province of Canada 
Assembly in Trios Riviera, Québec last 
weekend. 
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UPCOMING 
EVENTS: 

School Board 
Meeting  

Marist Bayonne 

November 26th 
 

Thanksgiving!  

November 28th 
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¶ Br. Dan attended the Brothers Think Tank 
this week. The group is planning for the 
upcoming Brothers Symposium at Boston 
college on April 4th. 

 

¶ Br. Brian is visiting Laredo, TX this 
weekend where our Brothers have 
arranged for him to speak during the 
weekend's English language Masses at San 
Martin de Porres Catholic Church in order 
to help parishioners better understand the 
vocation of their beloved Brothers Phil 
Degagne and Joe Herrera. 

 

School Board 
Meeting  

Mount Saint Michael 
December 17th  

 

Feast of the 
Foundation of the 
Marist Institute  

January 2nd 
 

Marist Youth 
Encounter  

January 16th - 
January 19th 

 

Sharing Our Call 2  

January 19th - 
January 21st 

 

Sharing Our Call 1  

February 9th - 
February 11th 

 

 

 

MARIST YOUTH 
INTERNSHIP 

PROGRAM 

 

A new internship 
program to support the 

work of Marist Youth 
and Young Adult 
Ministry has been 

created.  
 



¶ Br. Patrick and Br. Dan are in Esopus until 
Sunday visiting the Brothers of the Mid 
Hudson Valley as well as the MBCE. 

 

¶ The Board of Directors of Camp Marist will 
be meeting at Champagnat Hall on 
Saturday, November 23rd. Some of the 
members of the team are Br. Armand, Br. 
George DiCarluccio, Br. Al Rivera, Kevin 
Ryan, Vinny Gschlecht and Frank 
Pellegrino. 

 

FIND MORE 
INFORMATION 

HERE! 

 

 

 

 

 

The Marist High School 
- Chicago President 
Search page is live, 
here is the link . Please 
share the link with your 
networks and those 
you believe may be a 
good fit for the 
position.  

 

 

 

  

Remembering  

Br. Norbert 
Rodrigue  

 

Many gathered in Miami 
earlier this week for a mass 
and celebration of the life of 
Br. Norbert Rodrigue, who 
passed away last week. 
 

Br. George DiCarluccio 
presented 

this eulogy  at mass.  
 

Br. Norbert will be celebrated at a mass and burial service in Esopus today. 
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MBCE 
UPDATE 

Iona College will be hosting a 
Kairos Retreat at the MBCE 

this weekend. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The school board of 
Marist High School in 

Bayonne, New Jersey will 
meet next week.  

 

 

 

Saturday, November  23rd  

Br. Gerard Brown  

Br. Henry Hammer  

 

Monday, November 25th  

Br. David Cooney  

Br. Robert Warren  

Br. Ben Consigli  

 

Tuesday, November 26th  

Br. Sean Sammon  

Steve Roberts  

Assistant Principal of Student Affairs at 
Saint Joseph Regional Academy 

 

Wednesday, Nov. 27th  

Br. Richard Shea  

Br. Michael Williams  

Jonathon Rivera  

Campus Minister at 
Mount Saint Michael Academy 

 

Thursday, November 28th  



Blake Simon  

Member of the Austin 
Community of Welcome 

  

 

 

  

Visiting the Encuentro Project 
Maureen Hagan led a 
group of Lay Marists on a 
trip to The Encuentro 
Project in El Paso, Texas 
last weekend. The group 
was made up of Colleen 
Pochyly (Campus 
Minister at Marist 
Chicago), Miriam 
Eisenmenger (Head of 
Counseling at Marist 
Bayonne), Earline 
Tweedie (Campus 
Minister at Central 
Catholic), Pat Hogan (Lay 
Marist) and Br. Jim Adams. 

Read more here! 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

   

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

Have you checked our Br. 
Brian Poulin's weekly blog 

series "Thank God It's 
Saturday!"  

 
 

Read his latest post , and 
be sure to catch his new posts 

each weekend!  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Download the latest news 
from the General House in 

Rome here !   
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St. Joseph Academy Vocations Week  

 

Brothers Al and Brian spent this past week in Brownsville, TX, visiting St. Joseph 
Academy for the school's vocation week. During the week, morning prayer each day had 
a special focus on vocations. Al and Brian presented to numerous religion classes 
throughout the week in grades 7 - 12, and were also an informal presence throughout 
each school day. Al helped out with the 8th grade retreat, while Brian visited an 
assigned service placement that the seniors assigned to Br. Mike Williams visit 
throughout the s emester. Brian even joined the students in donating blood for the blood 
drive taking place in the school on Tuesday.  
 

Many thanks to all at Saint Joseph Academy for making this week a success and to the 
Los Fresnos community for providing hospitality! 

  

 

 

 

  



 

  

 

   



 

The 2020 Religious Brothersô Symposium will be held on April 4th, 
2020 at Boston College. Over 225 religious Brothers, Priests, Sisters, 
lay people, and students will come together to discuss and engage 
with the vocation of the religious Brother.  

 

Our theme is The Prophetic Call of the Religious Brother in the 
Church . We will hear and engage in conversations with Brothers 
from around the world, including Br. Guy Consolmagno, SJ, the 
director of the Vatican Observatory, and Br. Peter Tabichi, OSF, a 
Fransican friar from Kenya who won the 2019 Global Teacher Prize.  
 

Register Today!  
  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

Let's Not Forget Those in Need... 
 

    

 

  

 

 

Barbara Jaspan, Grandmother of 
Matt Fallon, who has been placed 
on hospice at home. 
 

Br. Robert Andrews, who is at 
Cabrini Nursing Home. 

 

 

 

Br. Norbert Rodrigue, FMS, who 
passed away in Miami last week. 
 

Irene Muranelli, mother of Anthony 
Muranelli and family. Mrs. 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001IoXg-RU5yh9sqRS-utfoD1Sjv8q2ZmOljQYT4vYoS3uH9gX1N-4Ds6UH_BLJl9fC9nxZUi-Y8d8wnfP-8FxrWWcCD0IPowaME9oFfiycTSBN2rHri-MUYLaQ-5iqjaml1XHyCD9Xb0VWhF9Kx68lvcEWYeN1vmCm42jmL4k2x-a0hDkebc3w-w==&c=YdAmbLHSrIRc2PC5iSFGjcX5lxItud0DnRP_Ei-Kh6G3gbHjRtYaiA==&ch=LfXDCYUELLizcjUWABcobUe_pvCbDI_YtTq-T2LjyrfCcwpf8Ccmgw==


 

Br. Edmund Sheehan is recovering 
from hip surgery at home in Miami, 
FL. 
 

For all of our senior Brothers, other 
Marists of Champagnat, family 
members, and friends who are ill. 
May the Lord bring healing, and 
our Good Mother bring comfort to 
them. 
 

For all of our Brothers throughout 
the world, our affiliates, our family 
members, and benefactors. 

 

Muranelli passed away at home in 
Ossining, NY.  
 

Patricia Halliday, sister-in-law of 
Br. Jim Halliday and sister-in-law 
of Chris Sullivan, who passed away 
earlier this week. 
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